
CITY EMPLOYEE APPOINTMENTS TO COUNCIL COMMITTEES 

 

Recognizing the importance of keeping City Council’s official interaction with city staff 

limited to communications with and through the City Manager, it is Council’s policy to not 

appoint any staff members, with the exception of the City Manager, to Council-appointed citizen 

committees.  This policy applies for all city employees, whether or not they live in the city of 

Oakwood.  This policy does not prohibit the City Manager from assigning city employees to 

serve in the capacity of staff liaison to Council-appointed committees, or from assigning city 

employees to serve on committees that are not Council-appointed.  Such employee assignments 

shall be at the sole discretion of the City Manager. 

 

 

Adopted on January 9, 2023. 

 


